
Harwich Bikeways Committee Minutes Tuesday July 18, 2023  
5:00 - 6:30 PM EST)


The monthly meeting of the Harwich Bikeways meeting was 
held,Tuesday July 17, at 5PM at the Ch18 Studio Harwich 
Community Center.  In attendance were Harwich Committee 
members, Paul Gazaille, Charles Walkley, Eric Levy and Charlene 
Pilon. Also in attendance were guests Cynthia & Steve summer 
Harwich residents. Cynthia expressed her concerns about the 
OCRT


New Business: Approval of May meeting minutes(No meeting was 
held in June)


Paul will contact Linc about getting more OCRT maps printed.


Paul and Fran updated the Bikeways committee with their 
meeting with the Harwich Traffic Committee. We brought to the 
attention of the TSC regarding the new " Vulnerable Road Users 
Law". The members of the TSC were familiar with the new law.

They had suggestions regarding making the public more aware of 
the new law. Some suggestions to promote the new law were an 
insert into the tax  bills; a article in the Chronicle(Charlene will 
follow up with a member of the Chronicle). A large illuminated sign 
board, Selectman Jeff Handler offered his family property along 
Rt28 for a location or positioning the sign in different locations 
throughout Harwich


Meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM


Next Committee meeting scheduled for August 15 ,2023


Respectfully submitted


Francis Salewski



